March 30, 1958

Mr, Maurice W, Nittler
2818 South Cherokee
Englewood, Colorado

Dear Mr, Nittler

This letter will confirm that you heard
KMAP on March 10, 1958 at 11:55 P,M. and
that the Burgie Music Box was on at that
time and Station identification was
correct,

Very truly yours

Morris Mindel
MANAGER

RADIQ STATION KMAP
Box 693
Bakersfield, California



